
Dear Jericho School District 
Community,
As Jennifer Vartanov seeks re-election to her second term for the Jericho School 
Board on May 21, she extends her heartfelt gratitude for the unwavering support 
received from each member of the community. The trust and encouragement 
bestowed upon her have fueled a deeper commitment to serving the district.

As a parent of three and a resident of Old Westbury for almost 20 years, Jennifer 
brings a wealth of personal investment to the community. Beyond her role as a 
parent and trustee, she has actively contributed to the community as a long-time 
philanthropist, supporting various organizations. Jennifer is also a local 
entrepreneur, furthering her investments in the community’s well-being. Her 
campaign has been endorsed by local elected leaders who believe in her ability to 
lead Jericho. Jennifer is honored to be recognized by the outstanding leaders of 
New York and Nassau County.

Throughout the past three years, Jennifer has tirelessly worked to foster 
transparency, improve communication, and elevate academic achievement, all 
while prioritizing student well-being. From implementing crucial policies to 
enhancing security measures, she has remained dedicated to amplifying the 
voices of parents and students.

On May 21, Jennifer humbly asks for your vote once again to continue 
the journey of progress. Your participation is instrumental in shaping 
the future of the community. Join us at Jericho High School and stand 
united in delivering excellence for our students and  families. Each one 
of your votes is vital to support the Board of  Education. 
Please visit her website www.jenniferforjericho.com to learn more 
information.
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